
 

21st January 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

Y3 Staffing Update 
 
I am writing to share with you the wonderful news that Miss Simester is expecting her first child in June this year. 
 
Firstly, I would like to congratulate Miss Simester – we wish her all the best for her pregnancy and we look forward 
to our St Matthew’s family growing once again! 
 
We are currently in the process of recruiting for a teacher to cover Miss Simester’s maternity leave. I want to reassure 
you that, as always, our first priority will be our children and ensuring they receive the best possible education. I will 
communicate with parents again with further details when we have appointed someone. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mr P Langridge 
Headteacher 


